The SAPALD 2020 AGM and July Open Meeting

[bookmark: _GoBack]Well, here we are hopefully nearing the end of the total lockdown that many carers and their loved ones are enduring. The signs are positive, even if some way off.
For obvious reasons we are not holding our usual AGM and Open Meeting at the Kinloch Care Centre, and as carers, councillors, and associates are busier than usual, we will not be holding a Zoom meeting.
Usually at this time we would:
· Hear the report from the Chair,
· Hear the report from the Secretary,
· Hear the report from the Treasurer,
· Approve the minutes of the previous (January) open meeting, 
· Approve the minutes of the July 2019,
· Re-elect the Trustees.
As a result of the unusual circumstances in which we find ourselves, each of these reports and sets of minutes are on this special website page. If you have any issues with or comments on any of them please do not hesitate to get in touch with me at burke_50@hotmail.com.
The Trustees will remain as before, with the exception of our friend and colleague Pauline Smith, who died in the most tragic of circumstances earlier this year.
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